----Original Message-----

Sent: June-14-19 7:06 PM

To: info west kelowna <info@westkelownacity.ca>

Subject: Attn: City Clerk

This message is in response to a notification I received in the mail, "File No. DP 18-42". It's regarding the development of 2200 Majoros Road.

Thank you for the letter. I am completely against anything to do with the development of that site. It seems it is to be built in a way that will obstruct our view of the lake. This will without a doubt negatively impact the value of not only my property, but everyone on this side of the building as well. The city should have never approved for condos to be built there. There is a giant empty field on the other side of the buildings that are already here that would be perfect for condos.

Regards.

